LEONIA FIRE PREVENTION BUREAU

DATE: JANUARY 11,2024

TO: LEONIA PLANNING BOARD
FROM: DAVID A. HAENELT, FIRE MARSHAL ,@,%
RE: PB 23-06 515 & 517 GRAND AVENUE

After reviewing the updated application and plans for this subdivision, the
Fire Prevention Bureau continues to have no concerns or issues with the
proposal as submitted.



